
 

 

 

 

 

  

LETTER FROM THE HEADTEACHER 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back to term 6, the last of this academic year.  Where has the year gone? I hope this week’s newsletter finds you wel l and you 
enjoyed the sunshine at the weekend, and that you escaped the storms! 
 
Culture and Creative Arts Week 
In the week running up to May half-term the children took part in a range of exciting workshops and ending the week with a Carnival Parade 
to celebrate and showcase the children’s creativity over the week.  The children worked with a mosaic specialist to create a wall mosaic to 
celebrate the coronation of King Charles III.  It was incredible to see it develop over the week to the final piece being laid.  We are sure you 
will agree – it looks amazing!  The children also took part in Samba dancing and drumming workshops and had opportunities to design and 
make a carnival outfit.  Thank you to parents for coming along to enjoy our carnival parade.  It was a wonderful celebration to end our week.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
The children were also asked to create a commemorative stamp design inspired by King Charles III – we were overwhelmed by the quality 
and creativity involved in all the designs.  We are going to create a memory book of the children’s work.  Here are just a few of the pictures 
selected to celebrate the work of the children over the week.  More pictures are available on our website: WEBSITE GALLERY 
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https://www.woodstock.oxon.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=3&gcatid=1


Ready, Set, Read! Summer Reading Challenge 2023: 

Children across Oxfordshire can take part in the challenge at their local Oxfordshire Library from 8th July to 9th September2023. This year’s 

challenge celebrates reading, sports, games and play.  Children are encouraged to read at least six library books of their choice over the 

summer holidays. As they read, they collect stickers (some smelly) and rewards.  If they complete the challenge, they will be rewarded with 

a Ready, Set, Read! medal and certificate.   The overall aim is to encourage children to carry on reading over the long summer holiday and at 

the same time have some fun!  In previous years over 8400 Oxfordshire children have taken part in the Summer Reading Challenge. 

  

 For more information visit: The Summer Reading Challenge  and www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/summer-reading-challenge 

 
Automated External Defibrillator (AED) and Paediatric Basic Life Support (BLS) training: 
I was delighted with the response to the recent series of AED, CPR and BLS training.  Thank you to those parents that attended and for the 
positive feedback.  “…this is the second one I have attended, and they were excellent. Mr McGuinness was extremely knowledgeable, practical 
and gave us the confidence to assess and respond in such situations. To best place us in a position to be of help and even potentially save a 
life. We were all very grateful to him and to the school for organising this wonderful training.” I intend to run these sessions again next year 
and will also investigate facilitating a full 6-hour certificated course. 
 

 
 
Punctuality: 
Please can we remind parents that the gates are locked at 8:45am. If you arrive when the gates are shut, you will need to sign your child in 
at the office. We would appreciate parents' support in ensuring their children are in on time ready for registration. Pupils arriving late miss 
vital parts of their lessons and disrupt the rest of the class. Gates open at 8:35am so please arrive promptly so that your child has time to 
hang up their bags and coat and be in class, ready for registration on time. 
 
Thank you as always for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Christian McGuinness 
Headteacher 
 

 

Caretaker  
Grade 5 – hours negotiable – full time equivalent £21,575-£22,369  
 

We are seeking to appoint a hard-working Caretaker who wants to make a real difference in children’s lives to join our team in 
September 2023. This is a fantastic opportunity for the right candidate to join our well-established and supportive team.   

 
Application form and job description are available from our Business Manager Richard Graham. Contracted hours are 
negotiable, please contact the Business Manager to discuss. Please contact the school by emailing 
sbm@woodstock.oxon.sch.uk or calling 01993 812209.  
 
 

Safeguarding Children Updates: 
What to do if you have concerns about a child 
If you have any concerns about a child relating to Safeguarding, please get in touch with one of our Safeguarding Leads immediately by 
contacting the school directly on 01993 812209 or by email safeguarding@woodstock.oxon.sch.uk. 
 
If you are unable to speak to a member of our Designated Safeguarding Team at school and have a safeguarding concern, please contact the 
Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) directly who will be able to advise you. 
If you have a concern about a child, please call MASH on 0345 050 7666.  
 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/summer-reading-challenge
mailto:sbm@woodstock.oxon.sch.uk
mailto:safeguarding@woodstock.oxon.sch.uk


Collective Worship Weekly Theme 

Week Beginning: 12/6/23            Collective Worship  

Key Idea: Showing support 

Biblical Link: Psalm 46:1 ‘God is our refuge and strength, an ever-present help in trouble’. (NIV)  

Core Value: Faith 

 

Understanding 
Christianity 
Theme:  

Worship Song: Our God is a great big God. 

 
Our World 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Fun with the Hedgehog Club for all the family 

Available to book on the website today: 
 
Sunday 25th June – International Mud Day Family session 
Come and join us in Hailey Wood for lots of muddy fun and games. Fun for all ages from toddlers up 
to 12 years old. All children must come with an adult. 
£15 per child including drinks and marshmallows on the fire. 
10-12.30pm at Hailey Wood near Witney. 
 
Summer Holiday Activity Days 2nd, 3rd, 9th, 10th, 23rd and 24th August 
These are full days for children aged 5 -12 years old. 9.30am to 3.30pm with an early drop off/late pick available. 
Full days of learning new skills, nature connection and campfire cooking. 
£37 for a day, takes place at Hailey Wood near Witney. 

 

The Great Hedgehog Club Camp Out Wednesday 23rd August 
Come and join us for a sleep over in the woods. Take part in night-time games and looking out for nocturnal wildlife. 
For children aged 5-12 years. £37 a child, includes BBQ supper, breakfast and lunch for the next day. 
 
Book your outdoor fun today at www.thehedgehogclub.co.uk   

Any questions do get in touch with Mandy on thehedgehogclub123@gmail.com 

http://www.thehedgehogclub.co.uk/
mailto:thehedgehogclub123@gmail.com


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Weekly Online Safety Guidance: 
 

 
 



Weekly Mental Health & Wellbeing Guidance: 
 

 


